
 

 

 

Letter #16 

 

 
3. A.M. 

June 12-14, 1911. 
Dear friends of ‘07:  
 Although not a member of the class, I certainly do appreciate the privilege of being with 
them on this memorable occasion. 
 How many changes will come during the next five years no one is able to predict. 
 The clock is now striking three and I have been up since three thirty this morning 
yesterday. 
 I sincerely hope the chain will not be broken during the years that are to come and may 
the richest blessings attend every one. 
   Sincerely, 
     Bessie Ingham 
 


